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Town of Norfolk 

Norfolk Town Board Special Meeting 

January 22, 2025 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Special Meeting on Wednesday, January 22, 

2025 at 06:00 PM at the Raymondville Hall.  
 

Present: Supervisor Charles Pernice, Councilwoman Jean Gang, 

Councilman Travis Villnave and Deputy Supervisor Eric Molnar. 

Not Present: Councilman Martin Blair Sr. 

Also Present: Officer in Charge (OIC) Jose Colon 

 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER 

Supervisor Pernice called the meeting to order @ 6pm. Purpose of the 

meeting is to meet and consider 2 candidates for the upcoming police 

academy. Both are students of the program at BOCES and have been 

interviewed by Supervisor Pernice and Deputy Supervisor Molnar.  
 

Candidates Kayleigh Sheldon and Ethan Ryan each introduced themselves 

and answered questions from the board members. 
 

Decision to hire both Kayleigh Sheldon and Ethan Ryan as Norfolk Police 

Officers so they can attend the Police Academy starting in March was 

approved with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and Councilwoman Gang. All 

in Favor - Carried  
 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and Deputy 

Supervisor Molnar. All in Favor – Carried 

      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

Deputy Supervisor – Eric Molnar 

      Councilman – Travis Bond 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

      Councilman – Martin Blair Sr. 

Dated: January 27, 2025 

 

 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


